Cyndie Martel

From:

Mathew Salter < salter4ross@gmail.com>

Sent:

Friday, October 4, 2024 10:58 PM

To:

Christa Johnson - Town Manager; Cyndie Martel

Subject:

Fwd: [EXTERNAL] Pickleball in Ross

----- Forwarded message ------

From: Jenny Skinner Robinson < jennyskinnerrobinson@gmail.com >

Date: Fri, Oct 4, 2024 at 9:48 PM

Subject: Pickleball in Ross

To: <salter4ross@gmail.com>, <tdowlingtor@gmail.com>, Elizabeth Robbins <eliz.robbins@gmail.com>

Hello, I'm writing to oppose the regulation against pickleball courts in Ross. To begin, there have been no complaints to date and I believe the town and community's efforts can be better spent elsewhere. What's more, this sport has been an incredible source of community building in Ross and across the nation. It brings together people from all across Ross of all ages in a healthy way. I personally have met many new Ross residents and formed close bonds with some of my pickle friends. Given the lack of complaints to date, it would make sense to wait to impose restrictions until a problem actually presents itself. Perhaps in the meantime, the town could simply look to restrict play to reasonable hours of daytime use. There are also noise dampening paddles that other towns and locales and clubs have been able to successfully encourage the use of. Thank you for hearing me out. Respectfully,

Jenny Robinson

Jenny Skinner Robinson (206) 619-6941